

Ref: U:\Careers\RAF – Jan 2018 January 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

CAREERS TALK - RAF

On Wednesday 31 January we have organised a talk on careers in the RAF between 4.30pm and 5.00pm. All students from Year 7 - 13 and their parents are welcome to attend and the event will take place in the Old School.

The talk will be delivered by Squadron Leader Mal Gavin who is a Senior Careers Engagement Officer for the East Midlands and East Anglia area.

Numbers for the talk will be limited and we ask students and parents to sign up in advance and no later than Monday 29 January. We would encourage parents to attend with their son but appreciate that this may not be possible due to the early start time which has been scheduled to accommodate the speaker. Students are also welcome to attend by themselves.

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the School Office by Monday 29 January if you or your son would like to attend.

your soft would like to attend.	
Yours sincerely	
	Stutenins
J A Dixon	S Hutchins
Deputy Headmaster	Careers and Work Related Learning
RAF Careers Talk for Students and Parents on Wednesday 31 January 2018 4.30pm — 5.00pm in the Old School	
	he Old School
4.30pm – 5.00pm in th	he Old School Form:
4.30pm – 5.00pm in the Name of Student:	he Old School Form: